




Hope this is helpful.
Kind regards,
Katy
 

From:  
Sent: 08 February 2023 15:25
To: A66Dualling <A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: 

Subject: a66-northern-trans-pennine-project
 
Dear Sir,
I write with reference to deadline 4 (14 feb) and Issue Specific Hearing 3

TR010062-001362-Hearings Agendas High Level February 2023 .pdf
(planninginspectorate.gov.uk)
 
I would like to speak about the A66 junction location at Rokeby at either Issue Specific Hearing 3
or an Open Floor Hearing if you deem that to be more suitable.
 
Can you acknowledge this email please as I find your website remarkably opaque.
 
Richard Bell
 
County Councillor, Barnard Castle West Division
Deputy Leader and Cabinet Portfolio Holder for Finance
 

 
 
 

Customer Notice

We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates to our
privacy notices. To find out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit:
www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy 

Help protect our environment by only printing this email if absolutely necessary. The information it contains and any files
transmitted with it are confidential and are only intended for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be unlawful
for you to use, share or copy the information, if you are not authorised to do so. If you receive this email by mistake, please inform
the person who sent it at the above address and then delete the email from your system. Durham County Council takes reasonable



precautions to ensure that its emails are virus free. However, we do not accept responsibility for any losses incurred as a result of
viruses we might transmit and recommend that you should use your own virus checking procedures.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be
accessed by clicking this link.




